
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

November - Mental Health Month  
Mon 15 - Fri 19th November - Anti-Bullying week and Road Safety week  
Friday 19th November - Odd Socks Day  
Tues 23rd - Thurs 25th November - Parent Book Look (3.30pm - 4.30pm) 
Friday 26th November - INSET day (school closed) 
Tuesday 30th November - School Photographs  
Tues 30th Nov - Thurs 2nd Dec - Virtual Parent Consultations (3.30pm - 5.30pm)  
Wednesday 8th December - Flu Immunisations  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Reminder that we are still recruiting for Lunchtime Controllers and Learning Support Assistants. 

If you, or someone you know, may be interested then please apply via our website or contact 

amian@wexhamprimary.com  

 

Next week we have the Parent Book Looks taking place from Tuesday 23rd to Thursday 25th 

November (3.30pm – 4.30pm). Please stick to the times you have agreed with the class teachers. 

Teachers will not be able to talk about your child so please do not approach them about this. 

Parent Book Look isn’t mandatory, but recommended so that you can talk to the teacher about 

your child’s work during Parent Consultation meetings. These will be taking place the week after 

– please note that these Parent Consultation meetings are timed and will cut out after 10 minutes.  

 

We have gathered a lot of lost property items over the past few 

weeks. Tomorrow, Mrs Sahans will be setting all the lost 

property items on display for children to see if any items belong 

to them. Any remaining items which are not claimed will be 

displayed during Parent Book Looks, where you can see if any 

items belong to your child. Any items that are not claimed 

thereafter will be discarded.  

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 

 “Magic is believing in yourself. If you can make that happen, you can make 

anything happen.” – Johann Wolfgang Goethe 

mailto:amian@wexhamprimary.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

We have included a form below which you can respond to each week. It will ask you to respond 

with things you would like us to: 

• Start doing 

• Stop doing 

• Continue doing 

We appreciate any feedback you may have.  

 

And finally, we will be having an INSET day on Friday 26th November, therefore the school will 

be closed for ALL children. School will be open again as usual on Monday 29th November.   

 

I hope you have a great week ahead!  

 

Miss Mehat  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Messages & Reminders 

 
Anti-Bullying Week  
As part of our Mental Health Awareness Month, this week we will be 
partaking in Anti-Bullying week. The theme this year is 'One Kind Word', 
highlighting the positive effects of being kind. In addition to this, pupils will 
explore the effects of online bullying, which is a growing concern for 
children across the primary age range. We will also be holding an online 
safety workshop for parents later this year.  
Miss Orsi  
 
Odd Socks Day  
'Odd Socks Day' forms part of Anti-Bullying Week. It is a chance to celebrate that 
we the same yet we are all unique. The day sends an important message to 
people that they should be allowed to be themselves free from bullying and 
helps us celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way. On Friday 
19th November we would like everyone to wear their own odd socks which 
best represent them!  
Miss Orsi  
 

Flu Immunisations  
On Wednesday 8th December, the School-Aged Immunisation Team will 
be visiting Wexham Court Primary School to administer the flu 
vaccinations to children in Reception to Years 6. On Monday 29th 
November at 9.00am, consent form system will be closing, therefore, if 
you want your child to receive the flu immunisation, you need to access 
the site and either consent or deny permission by this date. If this has not 
been completed by this date, your child will not be immunised. If 
parents/carers do not wish for their child to be vaccinated, please 
complete a consent form as a non-consent. Please see the attached letter 
for more information on this.  
Front Office Team  

 
Medical Appointments  
Please can Parents/Carers bring proof of medical/dental appointments in 
advance of collecting your child. 
Front Office Team  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Awards & Honours  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 

School…  

 

 

 


